
From: Nancy Steinberg 
Sent: August 30, 2021 
To:  RA-DHLTCRRegs@pa.gov 
Subject:  Proposed DOH regulations 
 
 
 
To:  Lori Gutierrez 
        Deputy Director 
        Office of Policy 
 
 
Dear Ms. Gutierrez, 
 
 
We  have become aware of the  proposed Dept of  Health Regulations that replace 28 PA. Code 
Chapters 201 and 211 for Long-Term Care Nursing Facilities 
 
We are strongly opposed to these proposed changes. 
 
Foulkeways Gwynedd PA 19436 Has received many awards for its excellence  in skilled nursing 
care for the residents  This has been accomplished without regulatory constraints or 
government funds. 
 
Please take into consideration the impact of forcing unnecessary regulations on the Foulkeways 
resident funded nursing facility.  Thank you for your time and thoughtful consideration. 
 
 
Nancy and Don Steinberg 
1926 Foulkeways 
Gwynedd, PA 19436 
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